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Tuesday, August 11, 2020
11 a.m. - 12 p.m.

The Provider Q&A Session will be CANCELLED for Tuesday August 11, 2020.
Providers may continue to submit their questions to Trillium Health Resources
using the link below. Answers will be posted on our website.  

Submit questions
here

Trillium is working to develop ways to communicate with providers that will be
meaningful. If you have suggestions about how we can better communicate
with you at this time, please email them to
Khristine.Brewington@TrilliumNC.org. We know that communication is
important but can also be overwhelming. Please let us know if there is a way
we can do it better. 

​ ​ ​

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/8bdec5cd6a3c4fadb43a46b002f37a03
mailto:Khristine.Brewington@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

